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Ken Ng

From: Angela Mortlock
Sent: Thursday, 30 May 2024 8:54 am
To: Bridget Burt
Subject: RE: Te Ahu A Turanga Tolling

Hi Bridget, 

The gate one assessment which was completed in 2019 is being relooked at, this was a request from 
Brett/Robyn.  Would you like me to send you the gate one assessment document which was drafted back in 
2019?  

Thanks 
Angela 

From: Bridget Burt <Bridget.Burt@nzta.govt.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: Angela Mortlock <Angela.Mortlock@nzta.govt.nz> 
Cc: Caitlin Kelly <Caitlin.Kelly@nzta.govt.nz> 
Subject: Te Ahu A Turanga Tolling 

Hi Angela 

 Are you able to send me the details of 
what is being discussed? 

Ngā mihi

Bridget Burt (she/her) 

Principal Counsel, Environment & Property Legal Team 

Te Ama 

Email: bridget.burt@nzta.govt.nz 

Mobile:  

NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi 

44 Bowen Street 

Private Bag 6995, Wellington 6141, New Zealand 

Connect with us on social media 
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